
 

May 2018 THE SPCNM UPDATE 

This is the first of our new 
monthly newsletter.  

Please let Catherine know if you 
would like to have something 
posted in an upcoming edition. 
Perhaps you have a fab study-
related photo to share or a great 
study tip.  

Whatever it might be, email 
Catherine.wilson@spcnm.ac.nz 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS              

See Moodle for more details 

Friday 18 May 3.00-4.30pm    

Leah Hechtman       

Saturday 26 May 3.15-5.15pm 

Jason Shon Bennett  

Monday 28 May 10.00am-3.00pm 

Art of Mindfulness  

Friday 15 June 11.30am          

Jacqui Finlayson’s farewell 

Welcome to the 
family 

The latest additions to the SPCNM 

staff are: 

 

Julie Andrews - extending her current 

role as lecturer to include Admissions, 

Enrollments & Student Support 

  

 

 

Jill Tuwhare - Assistant to the    

Deputy Director: Academic 

 

 

 

 

 

Catherine Wilson - Receptionist & 

Marketing Coordinator 

 

Saying good-bye to Jacqui 
Jacqui Finlayson, Lecturer and Clinic 

Supervisor, will be leaving us at the end 

of this semester to try out a different 

lifestyle in New Plymouth. We wish her all 

the very best and invite students, past 

and present, to join us in farewelling 

Jacqui (and celebrating her time with us) 

on Friday 15 June 11.30am in the library. 

  

  

 

  

  

  

ROAD WORKS! 

A reminder that there 
are road works in 
Arthur St for the 

remainder of May so 
access to the college 

and street parking may 
be limited. 

Julie Andrews 

Jill Tuwhare 

 

Catherine Wilson 

 

Quote for 

the month 
Never criticise 
someone until 

you've walked a 
mile in their 

shoes. That way, 
when you criticise 
them, they won't 
be able to hear 

you from that far 
away. Plus, you'll 
have their shoes! 

mailto:Catherine.wilson@spcnm.ac.nz

